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READING ROCKS week 4th March - 8th March  and WORLD BOOK DAY 7th March! 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
Reading Rocks week is our whole school exciting, interactive reading week!! 
Our aim is to get more children and adults reading for pleasure both in school and at home. We have lots of 
activities planned that will ignite and inspire our children to read more. 
 
As part of the Reading Rocks week we will be celebrating World Book day on  

Thursday 7th  March 
We are inviting the children to dress up in comfy clothes for our ‘Relax and Read Day’ to promote our 

whole school initiative of Reading for Pleasure. 

There is no need to buy a costume, the comfier the clothes the better (no slippers though!) 

The World Book Day website is a great source of ideas plus fun activities and games all linked to the 

wonderful world of reading   http://www.worldbookday.com/about/ 

 
Here are some of the activities taking place in school during World Book day. 

● Mystery staff readers - staff will be invited to become a mystery reader in another class. 

● We read anywhere – please send in photos of you and your children reading in all sorts of places 

via admin@hazelgrove-pri.stockport.sch.uk  These will be displayed in the classroom and help to 

make reading real. 

● Booky Breakfast time– 8.20- 8.45am- children will need to book in for a breakfast reading session 

on Thursday 7th March. A time to read and share a snack! - Limited places available, please book 

via SchoolCloud from Monday 26th February at 4pm https://hazelgrove.schoolcloud.co.uk/ 

● DEAR = Drop Everything And Read. Throughout the day, when the children hear the bell they stop 

what they are doing and read. 

● Across the term each class will visit Hazel Grove Library 

● Reading Buddies - EYFS, KS1 and KS2 will ‘Buddy’ up and share a reading session together. 

● Please join us for a Reading together session where you will be able to share a story EYFS and KS1 

Wednesday 6th March 8.40-8.55am, KS2 Thursday 8.45-8.55am 

Thank you for your support and happy, relaxing reading. 

Mrs Rose, Deputy Headteacher and Reading Lead 
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